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January 4, 2019 
 
 
Dear Junior Parents/Guardians, 
 
Your child has the opportunity to attend the Pittsburgh National College Fair at the 
David L. Lawrence Convention Center on Friday, February 8, 2019, from 9:00 am until 
12:00 pm.  The West Allegheny School District will not provide transportation to this 
event.  In order to attend and be considered an excused absence from school, your child 
must: 
 

 Register for the college fair PRIOR to February 6 by going to 
https://www.gotomyncf.com. Your child will need to select the 
Pittsburgh National College Fair in order to complete the 
registration.  Once the registration is complete, your child will need 
to print a copy of the barcode and show it to the High School 
Attendance Clerk. 

 
Your child needs the registration sheet with the barcode for admittance to the College 
Fair.  If he/she does not have the barcode, he/she will be required to complete the 
registration process before they will be admitted.  There are a limited number of 
computers to complete this task which will cause a major time delay for your child.   
 
The registration process asks for contact information and intended career plans which 
will enable them to electronically transfer this information to the institution of their 
choosing by simply providing the barcode to be scanned.  No additional paperwork will 
need to be completed.   
 
If you have any questions about the Pittsburgh National College Fair, please visit their 
website at https://www.collegefairguide.com/pittsburgh-national-college-fair. 
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